G.G. Armstrong

I have known for many years that the inert ingredients in pesticides are just as dangerous and
sometimes more dangerous than the active ingredients. And I don't believe any testing has been
done on the biological effects of all of these ingredients when put together in one formulation. The
National Organic Program must evaluate “inert” ingredients used in organic production.



